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It’s with great regret I’m writing not with Final regulations but with notice of 
the event being withdrawn. Unfortunately the South Hams Solo has been  
incredibly poorly supported making the event not viable to run in a financial 
sense but also in a competitive sense, what is a competition without 
competitors? 
 
This is not a decision taken lightly with the involvement and time invested. The 
organising of events in the modern day is fraught with complications and 
dwindling numbers is the worst to deal with, letting down the people who 
have actually supported us is really disheartening. 
 
We are truly grateful of your support of the event and one day hope to run 
with more success, however until then we wish you every success in your 
year’s motorsport. 
 
Full refunds will be processed ASAP. 
 
Regards 
 
Matt Power & Tom Marsh 
South Hams Motor Club 
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